
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
17 June 2009 
 
 
 
 
BY ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, S.W. 
Washington, D.C.  20554 
 

Re: Notification of Entry into Service of the Southeast Alaska Fiber-Optic System, 
FCC File No. SCL-LIC-20071023-00019 

 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
 Pursuant to Section 1.767(g)(14) of the Commission’s rules, GCI Communication Corp. 
(“GCIC”) hereby notifies the Commission that its Southeast Alaska Fiber-Optic System entered 
into service on October 15, 2008. 
 
 Should you require additional information, please contact me by telephone at +1 202 730 
1337 or by e-mail at kbressie@wiltshiregrannis.com. 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Kent D. Bressie 
Counsel for GCI Communication Corp. 

 
cc: Cathy Hsu 

1200 18TH STREET, N.W., STE. 1200 
WASHINGTON, D.C.  20036-2516 
U.S.A. 
 
TEL +1 202 730 1337 
FAX +1 202 730 1301 
WWW.WILTSHIREGRANNIS.COM 
 
ATTORNEYS AT LAW 


